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Another great fair week, with Great weather! Thank you too all who participated and who supported Newton
 Rotary!

This Week:

David Goodman CPA, MST, Larry B. Goodman & Co.

2014 Tax Saving Ideas for Business Owners - Identity Theft, What to do if it happens to you.

Last Week:

No Meeting – Fair Week!

July 30th meeting:   

Jerry introduced Molly Hoyer, our Youth Exchange Student to Belgium last year.  Molly articulately took us on
 a wonderful journey with her on her year-long experience abroad in Belgium.  We traveled with her as she
 narrated her infusion into her new culture, her new friends, and her life and times in Belgium.  Molly’s
 grandfather was Herm Kleindienst, past president of Newton Rotary.  She will attend Wellesley College this
 fall.

To set the mood for the Fair, a video was shown which pictorially captured the history and tradition of our
 booth at the Fair.  It was a nostalgic journey down memory lane and, yet, a harbinger of things to come. 
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 Those present at the meeting enjoyed seeing various Rotarians, past and present, featured in cameo
 appearances. 

Guests:

Molly Hoyer, our program

Mr. and Mrs. Hoyer Stephanie Hontz

Barbara Miller’s grandson, Dillon

Announcements:

Matt announced that workers are needed at “the Booth.”  Please sign up for your shift commitment so
 that adequate staffing is realized.

The Newton Rotary Golf outing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 10.

The Presidents’ Ball will be held September 20 at the Zeris Inn, Mountain Lakes.  It’s a festive evening
 of dining, dancing (and optional drinking).  Please let Matt know if you wish to attend the gala. 

Picture Fines: 

Jan Pasculli and Mark Hontz paid fines for their photos (color and above the fold) in the New Jersey
 Herald.  The article and photos featured the patriarch of their firm, Sandy Hollander – who now has a
 hefty fine to pay himself.

Happy Dollar$:

A plethora of Happy Dollars!

Denise is happy for a recent vacation to Colorado and for being a member of Newton Rotary.

Molly’s mother is happy that her daughter was a Rotary Youth Exchange student.

Jerry Nechamkin is happy for Denise’s help.

Tom Brodhecker is happy for an ample and abundant harvest this year.

Barbara Miller is happy that her grandson, Dillon, was in attendance and that Molly was too.  She is
 also happy that Molly served her year as a wonderful ambassador for Newton Rotary.

President Matt is very happy that only minor injuries were sustained when the limo he was in was
 sideswiped on the way to a wedding.  He is also happy that the wedding actually took place.

In yet another accident report, Buzz recounted his experiences in a bicycling accident.  He is happy
 that the injuries he sustained were not greater.  He is also happy that on the ride were a state trooper,
 an EMR, and a doctor (our own, Dr. Jim Porter).

50/50:

Bob Morgenstern won the 50/50.   The pot grows!  Next drawing, August 13.  Be at the meeting or lose out on
 a chance to win $900+.

Misc:

Attendance this week was slightly on the light side.  Perhaps, non-attending members were resting in
 anticipation of working their shifts at the Fair.

Since it was the fifth Wednesday of the month, Paul Harris fellows were recognized.

Bob Morgenstern, in addition to winning the 50/50, was recognized and presented a pin for his twenty
 years of service as a Newton Rotarian.

Through the efforts of Barbara Miller and Denise Current, Newton Rotary will be hosting a Youth
 Exchange student.  Denise will host the student initially.  Another host family is needed.  If anyone
 would like information concerning the hosting of a YES, please see Barbara or Denise.



Date Registrars Greeters Notes

Aug 6, 2014 No Meeting, Fair Week

Aug 13, 2014 Denise Current & Kevin Daly Patricia Day Bud Luthman

Aug 20, 2014 Duke DeGroat & Tom Digby Tim Dinan Joy Guliano

Aug 27, 2014 David Dumbroff & Frank Eberhart Bob Ford John Frank
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